
Gun Control measures should be directed toward preventing unlawful use of firearms.  This measure does not address that issue in 
anyway.  Since it is already unlawful to care a concealed weapon without a concealed carry license law enforcement can already 
arrest anyone bringing a weapon into the measures defined areas.  These are the people that present a danger as they have shown 
total disregard for existing law not licensed CCL holders.  Data has proven that licensed Concealed Carry holders are the most law 
abiding group associated with firearms. This includes a better record than law enforcement.  There is no reason to make felons out 
of lawfully license gun owners.  This measure should be rejected in it’s entirety.  


